
 

Dear Hadley Year 2 Parent 

 
Year 2 Curriculum 

Autumn 1 2022 
 
Both Edinburgh and Durham University have had a great start to Year 2.  This we will be 
learning about the celebration of Harvest.  We will be reading the story of The Three Little 
Wolves and The Big Bad Pig by Eugene Trivizas and Leaf by Sandra Dieckman. 
 
The children have been studying the process growing fruit and vegetables on a farm to how 
it ends up in the supermarket.  We will also be learning about Black History Month and 
Seaman William Brown who was the first black woman to serve in the British Navy. 
 

Harvest 

 
 

English 
 

We will be: 

• Reading the terrific text, The Three Little Wolves and The Big 
Bad Pig. 

• Writing a character description of the big bad pig 

• Exploring using senses to show, not tell 

• Identifying adjectives and expanded noun phrases 

• Writing a recount of the story 
 

Mathematics 
 

We will be: 

• Read, write, represent, partition, compare and order 
numbers to 100 

• Explore patterns including, odds and evens, tens and ones 

• Apply number bonds to add and subtract 

• Represent and explain addition and subtraction of two 2-digit 
numbers. 

• Add three 1-digit numbers 
 

Science 
 
 
 

We will be: 

• Learning about growing a healthy lifestyle 

• Understand the basic needs for human and animal survival. 

• Understand all animals produce offspring through eggs or 
live young 

• Understand the life cycle of human development and 
common milestones within each stage 

• Understand the importance of exercise on growth, repair and 
development 

• Understand the importance of a healthy, balanced diet on 
growth, repair and development 

 
 



 

 
Art/ D&T 
 
 
 

We will be: 

• Making a repeated printed pattern. 

• To print with sponges, vegetables and fruit onto paper and 
textile. 

 

 
Here are some ways that you can help your child at home: 
 

• Help your child learn their number bonds and multiplication tables by regularly 
practising with them at home, in the car or in any spare time you may have. 

• Practise your child’s spellings to prepare them for their test. 
• Read with your child every night - please remember to do so and do not forget to sign 

your child’s reading record! 
• Use the independent learning folder on the iPad 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
Ms Benjamin and Mrs Cruickshank 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


